
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We have now completed 3 weeks with all children at school and staff are impressed with the children’s efforts.  Our 
summer learning will be based around Japan and the Olympic Games.  More details after Easter. 
 
Covid -19 Contact tracing during Easter Break – If you or anyone in your family bubble tests positive for Covid 19 up to 
Wednesday 7th April please contact me by email at adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk I will then inform any contacts of 
the need to isolate for 10 days. 
Traffic – Parents dropping off or picking up children must not block our neighbours’ access; even if they think it will only be 
for a short time. 
 
Braunton Academy catchment – Governors and I are aware that Braunton Secondary has not been able to offer year 7 
places to all children in the catchment.  This has been raised with Devon Admissions and the Capital Planning team.  I will 
give more information in the summer term. 
 
Class 3 have worked with Miss Turnbull (on her DPSCITT teaching placement) to produce a virtual tour of the school.  
Please have a look at it on this link.  Virtual School Tour Your feedback much appreciated. 

Staff News – Mrs Blackmore has finished her long association as a Meal Time Assistant (MTA) with her last lunchtime duty 
today.  I wish her and her family the very best for the future on the farm.  We have a MTA vacancy Tuesday to Friday each 
week.  Please contact the office if you can help. 01271 850395 admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

 
Comic Relief / Red Nose Day - Thank you everyone £104.04 was raised for the charity. 
 
Request for an acoustic guitar suitable for a child to learn to play.  If you can donate a guitar please contact the office. 

Kind regards  

Alun 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk clethaby@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

SENDCo – Tuesday only 

sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed 

gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 2 - Monday to Friday 

nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday 

rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 4 - Mon / Tues 

vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri 
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Dear Parent/Carer Spring Terms ends 3:00pm Thursday 1st April. 

Summer Term begins 8:30am Monday 19th April. 
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Marwood Menu 
 

 

Please see further on in this newsletter for details of:  

 Max’s Big Camp Out 27th March 

 MSA Easter Bonnet Competition 1st April 

 Children’s Environment Poster Competition 

 Online Karate 

 After School Tennis Club – Summer Term 

 Springfield Nursery’s Easter Holiday Club 

 

 

  

 WEEK BEGINNING 29/03/2021 

 MONDAY 

 

TUESDAY 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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Beef Burgers 

Beans & Diced 
Potato 

Macaroni 
Cheese with 

Bacon 

Mixed Veg 

Chicken 
Korma Curry 

and Rice 

 

Sausage Roll 

 Chips and 
Beans 

 

O
P

T
IO

N
 2

 Quorn Burgers 

Beans & Diced 
Potato 

Macaroni 
Cheese 

Mixed Veg 

Vegetable 
Korma Curry 

and Rice 

Quorn 
Sausage Roll 

 Chips and 
Beans 
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 Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

 

X 
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  Flapjack  Chocolate 
Shortbread 

Fruit and Ice 
Cream 

Custard 
Biscuit 

 

List of Plants for sale 

https://www.marwoodmatters.com/app/download/10181275984/Muddiford%20URC%20Plant%20Sale%202021.pdf?t=1616752015


 



 



 

 



 

 

  



Marwood Primary – Summer 2021   

Tennis Club 

 

Dear Parents 

We are delighted to announce that the Devonshire Tennis Academy will be continuing our after-school club 
at Marwood Primary School.  Our club will run in a fun & Covid-19 safe way by running outside, plus all our 
equipment will be sanitised before & after, children will sanitise hands before & after the club too. 

As soon as we are able to relaunch our sought-after Gymnastics classes – we will! 

Tennis will continue to develop the techniques of all the major shots, getting the children to learn how to rally & 
play points with the aim to increase your child’s confidence & life skills, whilst having fun in a safe and 
stimulating environment. 

Tennis  

Monday 19th April – Monday 19th July 2021 (exc. 3rd May, half term Mon 31st May to Fri 4th June) 

3 – 4pm   Reception, Years 1 - 6   *£36 (12 week course) 

 

 

To book please email the following to: bookings@devonshiretennisacademy.com - places will be allocated 
on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

 

Child’s Name:      D.o.B:    Class:     

Parent’s Name(s):    Contact tel N:        

Alternative tel N:    Email Address:       

Medical conditions / allergies / additional information:   

How to pay    

Devonshire Tennis Academy        SC 30-98-97   Account No.  57684068 

(Please use your child’s name & school as a reference)  

 

www.devonshiretennisacademy.com 

  

mailto:bookings@devonshiretennisacademy.com
http://www.devonshiretennisacademy.com/


 

 


